
 

 

 
 
 
TO:   AIBA Executive Committee Members 
 
DATE:   March 9, 2018 
 
SUBJECT:  EC Bureau Decision on AIBA Youth Men’s and Women’s World Championships  

Qualification Guidelines 
 
 
Dear Executive Committee Members, 
 
Please be informed that the AIBA EC Bureau has approved the final Qualification Guidelines for the 
2018 Youth Men’s and Women’s World Boxing Championships. 
 
Based on this approval, we will send these Guidelines to all National Federations this morning for 
their preparation to participate in both Youth Continental and World Boxing Championships. 
 
 
Sincerely yours 
 

 
 
 
Gafur Rahimov 
AIBA Interim President 


